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Bus Service Registrations 

During December 2008, VOSA 

received over 800 registrations from 

bus operators in England, Scotland 

& Wales. About 120 of these (15%) 

were in electronic form. Since the 

launch of EBSR, VOSA have 

handled more than 1500 electronic 

registrations, with only 5 failures. 

Nearly 30% of all registrations are 

EBSRs or in the process of 

conversion to EBSR. 

 

Local Authority Take-up 

38 local authorities (26% of all) are 

currently receiving EBSRs. More 

than 40 others have registered with 

VOSA in anticipation of receiving 

EBSRs. A small number of 

authorities are importing EBSR data 

into their local database system to 

take full advantage of the benefits of 

electronic data transfer. Others are 

known to be looking at doing the 

same. 

Local Authorities that have not yet 

registered to receive EBSRs can do 

so by emailing Phil Jowitt at VOSA 

at phil.jowitt@vosa.gov.uk.  You 

will need to set up a dedicated email 

address in the format 

ebsr@localauthorityname.gov.uk. 

Details of any electronic registrations 

submitted for your area will be sent 

to this address. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:phil.jowitt@vosa.gov.uk
mailto:ebsr@localauthorityname.gov.uk

